Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 5:34 PM

To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Johnson, Misti M. (MRO); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert,
EMNRD

Cc: Heather Patterson

Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - Final C141 & Closure Report - Cypress 1H

Attachments: Cypress TH 2RP-5480 Final Closure Report.pdf; [External] Transaction Receipt from EMNRD OCD for

$150.00 (USD)

Good afternoon,

Please find attached the closure report for Cypress 1H. This report has also been submitted online through the OCD
online platform. Receipt is attached for your reference.

Thank you,

Isaac Castro

Advanced Environmental Technician

Marathon Qil Company - Permian Asset

4111 S. Tidwell Road

Carlsbad, NM 88220

Cell: (575) 988-0561 Email: icastro@marathonoil.com

AW
Marathon Qil

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 9:59 AM

To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Subject: [External] RE: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Cypress 1H

Beware of links/attachments.
RE: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Cypress 1H

All,
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5480.
Thank you,

Victoria Venegas

EMNRD

OCD-District Il

811 S First St. Artesia

NM 88210
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us




OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:15 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>;
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Cypress 1H

Good afternoon,
Please see the attached initial C141.
Thank you,

Callie

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 9:27 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>;
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; jim.griswold@state.nm.us

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour notification - Cypress 1H

Good morning,

Last night at 6:30 pm, a third party working near the Cypress 1H location reported a load line leak. Upon further
investigation by the Operator, the water load out valve at the load out pot was left cracked. Approximately 103 bbls of
produced water was released. Approximately 60 bbls of standing fluids were recovered via vac truck.

A C141 will be submitted shortly.
Thank you,

Callie Karrigan

HES Professional — Environmental
Office: 575-297-0956

Cell: 405-202-1028



